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REPORT: Favorable 11-0: Council Members Hawkins, Burroughs, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, 

Ivey, Medlock, Streeter, Turner, and Taveras.  

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on May 9, 2022, to 

consider the appointment of Bridgette Ann Greer, Esq. to the Personnel Board. The Personnel Board 

plays a vital role in the interpretation and adjudication of personnel law, County regulations, and 

administrative policies all of which are critical to the fair and efficient operation of County 

government. 

 

Ms. Greer is a resident of Bowie, MD, retired from Prince George’s County Government after thirty-

three years of service. During her tenure, Ms. Greer has served in various capacities and most 

recently was a Special Assistant to the County Attorney. Ms. Greer has garnered management 

responsibilities for hiring, developing legal training and professional development programs, and has 

provided legal advice to County Departments and agencies. 

 

Ms. Greer has in-depth experience in employment law having served as Deputy Director of the 

Office of Human Resources Management where she provided legal advice and guidance on 

disciplinary matters and appeal. 

    

Ms. Greer received her undergraduate degree from Kean College of New Jersey and her Juris Doctor 

degree from Rutgers University. 

 

Ms. Greer presented her qualifications to the Council, and they were laudably received. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, 

reported the Personnel Board nomination out, 11-0. 
 


